
COMPETITION DATES 2020  

 

We are nearly at the end of our competition programme but below is an updated version of 

competition procedures .  

Our programme was, and is,  as follows: 

 Seniors' Spring Trophy 20th - 24th July  

Wakelin Trophy 3rd August – 7th August (Doubles) 

 Roy Nixon Trophy 17th - 21st August 

Stableford 1 – 27th August 

 Eric Mayer Trophy 7th – 11th September 

Stableford 2 – 17th September 

 Xmas Cheer Shield 12th – 16th October 

 A reminder will be sent to you just before the competitions begin but just to remind you, each 

competition will be played over five days and prior registration will be required. You can register 

with Barry Hubberts via email and his email address and mobile number have been circulated. 

Scorecards must be completed as normal except that they need not be countersigned. You may 

mark your own card or one person in a group may mark it for all that group. In the doubles 

completion someone in each pair will mark its own pair's card. I would only advise that whoever 

marks a card has the technology to get the scores to Barry. 

There are three scenarios for scoring: 

 
1. You should use the HowDidIDo App and complete a physical card. The App sends your score 
through to the pro shop automatically and you will transmit a copy of the physical card to Barry; 
 
2. If you feel the urge to hand your card to Alec, take a photograph of it before you do and send the 
copy to Barry; 
 
3. If you can't use the App, don't have the means to photograph your card and want to hand it to 
Alec, complete a second card and transmit that to Barry. 
 
In the current situation we have decided not to book the tee for all our competitions and therefore 

you may find yourself in a group containing club members who are not members of the Seniors. In 

the singles knockout, this might concern some of you but if it happens, you will simply have to 

explain that you and your opponent are playing match play. An alternative would be to identify the 

quieter times of the day and book then. We are in strange times and as your Committee, we have 

tried to keep you supplied with competition despite the challenges and we hope that you will 

understand a little adaptation will be required. 

Paul Burch Seniors’ Chairman 

Barry Hubberts Competitions Secretary 

 


